
PRINCIPAL’S
MESSAGE!

Good evening Golden Hawks!

Another great week comes to an end here at El Dorado High School!  I am 
pleased to share that Career Day was a huge success, providing our students 
with valuable insights into a wide range of professions and inspiring their 
future paths.  Thank you to EVERYONE who had a hand in making the day 

memorable for our students!   

Tomorrow is a busy day for our Golden Hawks.  If you are able, I would 
encourage you to come out and support our Golden Hawks this weekend as 

they showcase their talents, hard work, and dedication. Our Traditional 
Competitive Cheer team will be competing in CIF State Championships, our 
Wrestling team will be competing in CIF Duals, we have Seniors who will be 
representing El Dorado in both Flag Football and Football in the North/South 

All-Star game, Academic Decathlon will also be competing, our talented 
theater department will be performing in the Children's Musical here at El 
Dorado,  and so much more. Your support means the world to our students!  

Truly, Spirit Never Sleeps!  Have a great weekend!

Respectfully,
Mr. Okamoto


